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By-EMAIL 
 
 
October 8, 2013 
 
 
Dear Mr. Louis Joe: 
 
Thank you for submitting a letter of comment regarding the Bluewater Power 
Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater”) application EB-2013-0112.  
 
The Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) has been working to simplify notices of applications 
(“Notice”)  in order to make them more meaningful to the consumers they impact.  As 
such, we appreciate your feedback in our pursuit of continuous improvement.  Your 
comments have already been shared with the appropriate staff to consider. 
 
The bill impact expressed in the Notice expresses the dollars and cents that would be 
added to the Delivery line of your bill if Bluewater’s application is approved as is.  In this 
case, that impact is seven cents. 
 
Your letter will be provided directly to the panel of Board members who will be deciding 
whether or not to approve Bluewater’s application.  Please note that in reaching its 
decision, the panel will only be able to consider comments which relate to the issues 
which are within the OEB’s authority and are relevant to the issues being considered by 
the panel. 
 
Thank you again for your input. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
 
 


